

June 14, 2022

Dear Family Member,

As a result of this week's testing, one resident has tested positive for COVID-19. This resident was previously positive in late February. We do not test for 90 days following a positive test due to the likelihood of testing positive again. This resident was negative last week but is now showing to be positive again. The resident is asymptomatic and is most likely just testing positive from her previous infection.

Due to the continued positive results among some staff members, we will be forced to continue regular testing of all residents and staff for at least two more weeks. I will continue to update you of our results.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo III

Administrator